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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 
 

The Mayor’s Dinner Has Been Rescheduled! 
40th Annual Mayor’s Dinner 

and  
2022 State of the City Address 

 
WHEN: May 19, 2022 
       6 pm    No-host Reception  
 7 pm    Dinner 
 
WHERE: VEA Newport Beach (Formerly the Newport Beach Marriot) 
 900 Newport Center Drive, Newport Beach 
  
TICKETS: Tickets - $100 per person; Underwriter’s tables of 10 - $1,400 
. 
  
INFORMATION:  Phone:  949.224.2266    
 
                               Website: http://www.speakupnewport.com/mayors-dinner-2022/ 
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Fortieth Annual Mayor’s Dinner Rescheduled Date Announced 
 
Speak Up Newport President Edward Selich announced today that the Fortieth 
Annual Mayor’s Dinner has been rescheduled to May 19, 2022.  
 
For forty years Speak Up Newport (SUN), in addition to sponsoring the Mayor’s 
Dinner, has been the premier organization for community discussion of civic 
issues relevant to the residential and business community. Speak Up Newport 
strives to present all issues in a fair and balanced format, by not taking positions 
and letting those that attend makeup their own mind. SUN strives to be 
informative and relevant. Over the years SUN has presented programs on every 
area of community concern from elected officials to land use and political issues 
to environmental, education and historical issues. 
 
Every two years SUN sponsors a candidate’s forum for City Council elections. In 
addition, SUN also sponsors annual scholarships to local high school seniors. 
 
While reaching this forty-year milestone is an accomplishment SUN still strives to 
continue to improve the quality of all its programs and continue to educate and 
inform residents and businesses in the city. 
 
The rescheduled dinner will be held at Newport Beach’s newest hotel, VEA 
Newport Beach (formerly the Newport Beach Marriott). In addition to attending 
the Mayor’s Dinner this will be an early opportunity to experience this reimagined 
hotel and all that is has to offer.   
 
Although it is occurring later than normal the Speak Up Newport Board felt it was 
important to continue the tradition of the Mayor’s Dinner and not cancel it again 
this year.   
 
The Speak Up Newport Mayor’s Website 
http://www.speakupnewport.com/mayors-dinner-2022/ will have updates on the 
rescheduled dinner. 
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The rescheduled event will have all the traditional elements of the Mayor’s Dinner 
and will remain as in past years, including Mayor Kevin Muldoon giving a State of 
the City Address. 
 
Please purchase tickets and underwriters tables here:   
 
http://www.speakupnewport.com/mayors-dinner-2022/ 
 
About Speak Up Newport:   Speak Up Newport (SUN) is a non-profit, non-partisan citizens 
group organized to promote the common good and general welfare of the Newport Beach 
community.  Founded in 1979, SUN meets monthly, presenting a public forum to hear topics of 
interest to the local community.  It produces the annual Mayor’s Dinner each February, 
featuring the Mayor’s annual State of the City address.  
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